
Robert Frost Elementary     Weekly Parent News 

 

February 8, 2021 

Welcome to a New Week! 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates:  

February 9th - Parent Town Hall Meeting @ 6:00 pm  

Zoom Link TBD 

February 16th - Parent Town Hall Meeting @ 6:00 pm 

Zoom Link TBD 

February 23rd - Parent Town Hall Meeting  @ 6:00 pm  

Zoom Link TBD 

February 24th – Report Cards Mailed Home 

 

 

Parent Town Hall Meetings 
 

Parent Town Hall Meetings have been scheduled for each Tuesday for the next four weeks.                                

The first meeting will tomorrow, Tuesday, February 9th at 6:00 – 6:55 pm. 

If you have any questions or comments that you would like to have addressed at the meeting please email: 

main_elizabeth@silverfalls.k12.or.us. 

 Please click the link below to join the webinar: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81839287393 

Or iPhone one-tap : US: +16699009128,,81839287393#  or +12532158782,,81839287393#  

Or Telephone: Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

US: +1 669 900 9128  or +1 253 215 8782 or +1 346 248 7799  or +1 646 558 8656 or +1 301 715 8592 or +1 312 626 6799 

Webinar ID: 818 3928 7393       International numbers available: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kbDPOQCMTS 

 

  

We appreciate our staff! 

We appreciate all of the work that our 

Robert Frost support staff and teachers 

have been doing to get classrooms and 

building ready for the return of our 

students. 

 
 

Parent Phone Calls 

Robert Frost Staff have been busy making 

calls to our families to inquire whether 

you want your child to return to school in 

the Hybrid Model or continue with the 

Online Model. 

By now you should have received a phone 

call or email. If you have not responded 

please do so as soon as possible by calling 

the Robert Frost Main                            

Office at 503-873-5301. 
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